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Monster Phonics Ebooks 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you are enjoying reading our Monster Phonics books with your child.  As a school, we have also 

purchased the ebooks for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children, which gives your child another 

opportunity to practice their book once the paperback has been returned to school. 

We have allocated your child/children some Monster Phonics books on the platform, should you wish your 

child to revisit and reread the books they once brought home giving them more opportunities to really 

cement those phonics, develop fluency and understanding. 

With this letter is your child’s unique username and a password. 

If you have any problems Monster Phonics have provided us with a contact for parents if they are 

experiencing any issues.  sara@monsterphonics.com  

Regards 

Sarah Wilde 

Deputy Headteacher & English Lead. 
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